
Parking Authority Meeting minutes 

May 18, 2017 

In Attendance:  

Chris Fusaro, Jessica Wilmot, Bob Murphy, Dick Moccia, Katie Knoche and James 

Beckman 

Meeting called to order at 8:42 am 

Minutes approved from previous meeting. 

Discussed CHIRP concert parking and the CVS Parking lot landlord’s decision to not allow 

parking in the lot for concerts.  Possibility of moving concerts to another location on Thursday 

evenings to alleviate costs incurred by security and police patrol. The Authority decided to 

recommend no parking in said lot for CHIRP concerts.  

Recognized further discussion on creating event policy regarding Ballard Park. 

Approval of letter of recognition for James Beckman for his management of the CVS lot during 

the Battle of Ridgefield reenactment. 

Postponed the setting of dates for public hearings for new permit system. 

Discussed rewriting of leases by town attorney and possibility of property owner’s terms on 

their leases pertaining to permit parking. 

Meeting adjourned at 9:26 am 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Jessica Wilmot, co- chair 

Parking Authority, Town of Ridgefield, CT 

 

 

 

 


